
Public Works Committee Meeting 
January 25, 2017, Johnsburg Village Hall 

 

 
In attendance: Chairman Kevin McEvoy, Len Bathje, Jim Blackowicz, Chuck Schaefer, Tom Benck 

and Bill Rudzena 

 

Meeting started: 7:29pm  

 

TOPIC DISCUSSION NEXT STEPS 

Approval of 

Minute 

 

 

 

Budget Review 

 

 

Department 

Review 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Engineer’s 

Report 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Committee Member Rudzena moved to approve the 

amended December 15, 2016 minutes. Seconded by 

Committee Member Bathje. All present voted aye. 

Motion carried.  

 

Committee reviewed the budget.  

 

 

Chairman McEvoy and Dave Walsh met with Tom 

Otto regarding the SCADA system and the repairs 

needed. Dave Walsh – Public Works Foreman 

reported: Crews have been patching roads. Eleven 

snow/ice events so far this season. Disposable toilet 

seat covers seem to be causing clogging problems at 

Walmart.  

  

 

Village Engineer Tim Hartnett via phone updated the 

committee on engineering projects. Everything is 

ready for the Church St Road improvement. Update 

on Sunnyside Beach and future sewer plans. Boat 

ramp section should be done soon. Working on PW 

interior remodel and will going out to bid soon. 

Finishing touches will be put on the community sign 

at Public Works.  

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Adjournment Committee Member Rudzena moved to adjourn. 

Committee Member Bathe seconded the motion. All 

Committee Members present voted aye. Motion 

carried at 8:02PM. 

 

 


